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Seminar on Data-base Management has been organized on July  29. 2016. This Database is 
the property of the College, and the department of Mathematics is only  looking after it for 
it is developed by our HOD Mr. L. Thangmawia who spared many hours for its creation and 
its further development. 
 At the moment 16 different departments are properly link with this software and 
only 5 departments are left to utilize the database. Also 3 reputed colleges in Aizawl namely 
Govt. Aizawl College, Johnson College and T. Romana College are using the very database 
created by Mathematics department and acting as a consultant to these three Colleges and 
earn a few credit for our College. This database can handle upto 2GB free of cost, from 2011 
all the students important data have entered and that till now only 95 Mb have been used. 
It seems that it can use it for atleast 20 years. It is very useful for the students entry as well 
as for the teachers’ record. In the first session Mr. L. Thangmawia talked about students 
database management, and followed by Dr. LP Lalduhawma describing the use of it for the 
teacher side. After that a discussion and practical work followed. 
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